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Statement from Senator Winters on passing of former
Representative Bob Jenson

SALEM, OR - Senator Jackie Winters (R-Salem) released the following
statement following the news of the passing of former Representative
Bob Jenson.

"Representative Jenson was the rare legislator that worked well with
everyone he met. He made a tremendous contribution to his district
and to the state of Oregon, and he will be dearly missed. I send my
thoughts and prayers to his wife Evelyn and the entire Jenson family.
Thank you sincerely for sharing him with us."”

Representative Jenson retired in 2015 after serving in the Oregon
House of Representatives for nearly 20 years. Jenson represented
District 58, which encompasses Union County, Wallowa County, and
portions of Umatilla County.
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